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Mayor Kevin Foy

Town of Chapel Hill

306 North Columbia Street
Chapel Hill NC 27516

Dear Kevin:

Thank you for your letter of June 28, 2002, about neighbors concerns for our new
Facilities and Maintenance Complex.

| am available to discuss the project with you at any time. As well, my staffis
working to improve the project concept based upon citizen comments. They are
also currently working to schedule meeting(s) with neighbors before we formally
submit the SUP application. | believe it would be helpful to have someone from
your staff available to attend those meetings.

We look forward to developing a workable project for this important facility.
Thanks in advance.

Sincerely,

] X
James C\ Moeser

cc: Nancy Suttenfield, Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration
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